
Your health and safety is important 
to us. In response to the COVID-19 

virus, we ask that customers:
•	 Maintain an orderly line
•	 Keep a minimum distance of 6 feet 

from one another
•	 Please be patient while waiting for 

assistance

Thank you for your understanding.

BE PATIENT.
BE KIND.


